
Newsletter – May 2017 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
We are already in the month of May and we cannot believe how fast the year is going. Welcome to all our 
new stars! Please welcome our new families with open arms into the Creative Stars family! 
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Many	Thanks!	

Many	parents	have	given	up	their	free	time	to	work	
on	the	outdoor	area	and	soon	enough,	the	children	

will	be	using	their	lovely	new	area	fully.	

A	big	thank	you	to	all	the	parents	who	have	been	
working	on	our	outdoor	area	and	to	all	of	those	who	

helped	on	the	fundraising	day.		

Please	donate	any	old	pots,	pans	and	cooking	utensils	
for	our	mud	kitchen!	

	

	

		

Outdoor	Fundraising	Event	

On	Saturday	29th	April	2017,	we	had	our	amazing	
Fundraising	Event	and	were	extremely	happy	to	see	
so	many	families	come	and	support	our	fundraiser.	
Our	aim	was	to	raise	£500	and	we	are	on	track	to	

meet	this	goal!	Once	children	return	their	
sponsorship	money	to	the	nursery	we	will	send	out	a	

letter	letting	you	know	the	grand	total.	

	

Dates	for	your	Diary	

Monday	1st	May:	Nursery	Closed	for	Bank	Holiday	

Friday	5th	May	–	Little	Urchins	photoshoot	from	10.00	
–	12.00	

Monday	29th	May	–	May	holidays	for	term	time	
places	

Tuesday	6th	June	–	Term	Time	Places	Return	to	
nursery	

	

Installation	of	Path	

We	have	now	been	given	the	approval	from	
Lewisham	to	install	a	small	path	from	the	stairs	to	the	

nursery	outdoor	area.	

Over	the	month	we	will	being	having	contractors	
coming	to	give	quotes	with	the	hope	of	the	path	

being	installed	as	soon	as	possible.	

	

Fire	Drills																																																														
Over	the	last	month	the	children	have	been	learning	
about	fire	safety	and	we	have	been	taking	part	in	a	
weekly	fire	drill	to	ensure	all	children	are	aware	of	

how	to	stay	safe	in	the	event	of	a	fire.	

Please	discuss	fire	safety	with	your	children	at	home	
to	consolidate	their	learning.	We	are	able	to	evacuate	

all	children	in	just	over	2	minutes!	

	

Waiting	List	

If	you	need	any	additional	days	in	the	future,	please	
let	us	know	asap	as	we	have	limited	sessions	

available	for	children	already	within	the	setting.	

	


